
KING’S LYNN AREA CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE – 27 MARCH 2017

Update on the Review of the Safer Neighbourhoods Action Panel

As far as the arrangements for King’s Lynn are concerned –

From May this year the monthly drop-ins will be held on the first Wednesday in each month, 
11am to 1pm, and will continue in the CiC waiting area until we are told that it is out of use.
We are looking for a new venue. The Police are leading on this as they pay the room hire 
charge.

In addition, before each KLACC (wef the June meeting), there will be a drop in from 5pm. 
Councillors agreed to ‘take turns’ in attending this.

For Members’ information, Martin Chisholm is attending the next drop-in on Tuesday April 4th 
to address parking related concerns, which members of the public still raise. We will let 
people on the distribution list know about this.

Highways are unable to attend and may come to a future drop in.

The updated Terms of Reference for SNAPs are attached.

Sue Payne
Neighbourhood Officer


